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Comments: Dear Forest Service Supervisor Jackson, 

 

It is clear to me from reading the reports that this Gold Mine would severely negatively impact the environment,

further endanger the salmon which we are trying to restore and most importantly  we would break our Treaty with

the Nez Perce Tribe taking away their traditional hunting , fishing, foraging grounds! We need to honor our

Treaties and we need to restore our Salmon! We don't need more gold... 

 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Young 


